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MADISON POLICE DEPARTMENT 

News Release 

 

On October 02, 2024 Investigators of the Madison Police 

Department responded to the accident on Cobblestone Drive and 

Rockwood Drive in the City of Madison.  There have been several 

rumors being circulated via social media regarding the possible 

intoxication of the bus driver.  As is standard procedure with 

any fatal accident being investigated, the Madison Police 

Department had a DUI/Drug Recognition Expert on the scene as 

part of the investigation.  There are no preliminary indicators 

that would lead investigators to believe that the driver was 

impaired; however, toxicology samples have been submitted for 

examination and the department is awaiting the results.  The 

Madison Police Department takes this matter very serious and we 

want the public to know that a thorough investigation is being 

conducted.  As stated earlier, the findings will be forwarded to 

the Madison/Rankin District Attorney’s Office.  

We ask for continued prayers for the family, friends, students, 

school staff, and first responders.  
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